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The Big Lunch 2019

NHWN UPDATE

Neighbourhood Watch is supporting The Big Lunch 2019

On the first weekend of June, communities across the UK will be coming together for a day of
food, friendship and fun with The Big Lunch. Last year, over 6 million people took part, so don’t
miss out - get together with your neighbours and community this summer!

Big Lunches take place in streets, gardens, parks and community spaces. They can be big or small,
inside or outside, casual or filled with games, activities and excitement. The most important thing
is that people share good food, good company and good fun: small acts of connection that we
know can make a big difference.

Get your free Big_Lunch starter pack, full of information to help you plan your Big Lunch, as
well as posters, invites and other handy resources. Head to www.thebiglunch.com for more
inspiration, ideas and support.

Stay connected with Neighbourhood Watch on Facebook and Twitter.
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